
 

 

 

 

 
Central Asia Initiative Group “TTUKK” 

 
 
 

Institute for Eastern Initiatives invite you to become a member of our new Central Asia 
Initiative Group “TTUKK”, a group open to anyone interested in Tajikistan, Turkmenistan, 
Uzbekistan, Kazakhstan and Kyrgyzstan. 
 
Founded in 2010 in Krakow, Institute for Eastern Initiatives (IWI) is a non-governmental 
organisation focused on fostering intercultural dialogue between the East, the West and 
former Soviet republics. 
 
We are looking for people interested in exploring the region of Central Asia through its rich 
culture and history and taking part in activities and projects connected to the region.  
 
If you: 

 are an aficionado of Central Asian countries; 
 want to learn more about the region; 
 want to join projects during your free time; 
 want to create initiatives connected to the region; 
 want to promote Central Asian culture in Malopolska; 

 
then join us in one of our meetings on the 5th or 23rd of May at 19:30 at IWI office,  
Ignacego Krasickiego str. 18, 2 floor.  
 
We offer: 

 a platform for volunteers interested in working on Central Asian initiatives; 
 a free space for meetings and activities; 
 support with organising events and projects; 
 the opportunity to expand your knowledge on Central Asia; 
 meeting new friends in a relaxed atmosphere. 

 
 
Do not hesitate, take part in initiatives of “TTUKK” Central Asia Group! 
 
Please RSVP to azjacentralna@iwi.org.pl if you plan to join our first meeting on the 5th of 
May! 
 
See you soon! 
 

 

 


